Tuesday, November 9, 2021

The Penn Township Board of Supervisors having notified the residents in advance held a public hearing this evening at 5:45 p.m.  Attending this hearing were Chairman, Samuel M. Ward, Supervisors, Douglas A. Roth and Wilbert J. Mowry, Jr., Township Manager, Linda D. Zerfoss, Land Use Administrator, Clinton A. Bonetti, and 6 Township residents and visitors.  Mr. Bradley DiCola from Gannet Flemming will present the required updates to the Traffic Impact Fee Ordinance.  This will bring current impact fee forward from the last 3 years.  Supervisor Ward asked if the purpose of this hearing is to update the amount of the fee.  Mr. Bonetti said this is the required 3-year update.  Supervisor Ward made a motion and Supervisor Mowry seconded the motion that the hearing be adjourned at 5:55 p.m.
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